
Munro Township 
Regular Board Meeting 

March 12th, 2024 
Munro Fire Hall 

 
Board Members Present: Mary Bur, Cheryl Dotski, Keith Ginop and Don Tracey.  Absent:  Paul Nows. 
 
Supervisor Ginop called the meeting to Order at 7:00 PM with the Pledge to the flag. 
 
Agenda:  Don Tracey made the motion to approve the March 2024 Agenda, supported by Cheryl Dotski. 
Motion carried. 
 
Approval of Minutes:   Keith Ginop made the motion to approve the February 2024 Regular Board 
Meeting Minutes and Budget Workshop Meeting Minutes, supported by Don Tracey. Motion carried. 
 
Payment of Bills:  Don Tracey made the motion to pay the March 2024 bills in the amount of 
$15,085.54, supported by Keith Ginop.  Motion carried. 
 
Updates:   
Fire Board: Approval of 2024/2025 budget, payment of bills and review of fire runs. MTA:  Senator John 
Damoose was present. Road Commission:  No update. 
 
1st Public Comment: None.  
 
Unfinished Business:   

• 2024 Presidential Primary:  The election went well, drop off box not well utilized, low turnout for 
9-day early voting. 

• Fire and Road Millage:  See attached. 

• Motion by Don Tracey to adopt the 2024/2025 Munro Township Budget and salary resolutions 
(3% increase for Treasurer and Clerk), supported by Keith Ginop.  Upon roll call the following 
voted “yes”:  Dotski, Ginop, Tracey and Bur.  Absent:  Nows.  Motion carried. 

 
New Business:   

• Motion by Keith Ginop to extend the Municipal Retainer Agreement for the Township and 
Attorney Timothy P. MacArthur for legal services for 2024/2025, supported by Don Tracey.  All 
in favor, motion carried. 

• Clerk Bur will contact PAC Sanitation to secure the May 25, 2024 date for the Township’s Annual 
Clean Up Day.  

• Supervisor Ginop has contacted American Waste A-1 Services to order brine. 

• Supervisor Ginop to collect three bids for the purchase and delivery of Afton Stone.  

2nd Public Comment:  Supervisor Ginop stated that the Assessor will be present at the Board of Review 
3/15/24 appeal hearing, he will be bringing the cards with him for review.  Commissioner Jeff Ostman 
shared with the Board several issues being reviewed at the county level.  A Tiny Home Ordinance is in 
the early stages; the County has joined the Northern Lakes Economic Alliance in hopes of securing grant 
money for the overdue upgrades needed for the Cheboygan County Airport; potential for a dog park at 
the Cheboygan County Fair Grounds property site. 
 



Adjournment: Motion by Don Tracey to adjourn the meeting. Supported by Cheryl Dotski.   All in favor, 
the meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Mary Bur 
Munro Township Clerk 

 

 

 










